
Disappointing start to negotiations for maternity 
nurses

 Netherlands 

Employers have made a disappointing offer in the opening of negotiations covering 
maternity nurses with an increase of only 2.75% for 2020 on the table, along with a 
change to mileage allowances. In contrast, the union side has a much more 
ambitious range of demands including a 5% wage increase for 2020, 
reimbursement of all travel time, waiting shifts paid as contract hours, an increase 
of the end-of-year bonus from 6.2% to 8.33% and reimbursement of all training 
costs.
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